
Faith Formation Commission Minutes: November 12, 2020 Zoom Meeting 6:30pm.   
  
Opening: The meeting was called to order at 6:34pm by Kelly Schulte with an opening prayer.  
  
Present: Father Craig, Jaci Chambers, Kelly Schulte, Angie Kruse, Lisa Nolan, Cathy Maile, Julie 
Frimml, Janet Niebuhr  
  
Absent: Yvonne Brecht, Cheryl Atwood, Tammy Pickart, Bridget McWhorter 
  
Approval of Minutes of July 29, 2020: Julie Frimml made motion to approve with a 2nd by Janet Niebuhr. 
Motion was carried.   
  
Discussion:   
Traditional Faith Formation: Feedback from two FFC members was heard but no comments from other 
families regarding home study faith formation.  Jaci asked for assistance from committee members to 
follow up with members from our parish to have a conversation about the program and remind them of 
the need to submit their completion assessments to the cluster office.  Jaci will provide us the names of 
families who should be contacted.  Based on feedback a Q&A may be emailed to assist families with the 
expectations and process.    
  
Site Coordinator: This position was not filled when Abby Whalen moved and due to remote learning for 
this academic year, was not needed.  A job posting will be put in the bulletin and cluster website after 
Easter.  The role would begin fall 2021.    
  
Summer Faith Formation: No update.  
  
Adult Faith Formation: Cathy reported that the new program is “Turning Point” by Dynamic Catholic 
which is about the Gospel of John.  It is remote learning and participants are provided with a DVD, book, 
and workbook.  A leader’s guide is available to host zoom meetings for greater discussions.  Currently 
25-30 members are enrolled.    
This spring program of 33 Days to Morning Glory was interrupted by Covid.  45 people started the 
program but only 10 completed it.    
  
Freshman Confirmation:  Cathy reported that the courses are complete with 12 students participating.  If 
possible, the class would still like to have a field trip or retreat.    
  
10th grade Confirmation: Father reported that 15 students are participating.  They have 2 classes left to 
attend.  Confirmation has been scheduled for January 24, 2021 at Immaculate Conception.    
  
  
  
Next meeting: Wednesday, February 10, 6:30pm at either Immaculate Conception or zoom.  
  
No additional items were raised with the members  
  
Adjournment:  
Kelly Schulte led the closing prayer and meeting was adjourned at 7:05pm   
  
Minutes submitted by:  Janet Niebuhr  
  



  
 


